Kaldin Solutions

Date: 30 Aug 2024

To,

Head of Department, MCA

Pratibha Institute of Business Management
Chinchwad, Pune, Maharashtra

Dear Manish,

| am writing to express our sincere appreciation for the exceptional work being
done by the students we recently hired from the MCA department of Pratibha
Institute of Business Management, Chinchwad.

The commitment, skill, and professionalism they have demonstrated in their
roles are truly commendable. It is evident that the education and training they
have received at your esteemed institution have played a significant role in
shaping their abilities. Their performance reflects the high standards of
academic excellence and practical knowledge imparted by your department.

We value the collaboration we have established with Pratibha College and
look forward to continuing this fruitful relationship in the future. Please extend
our gratitude to your faculty and administration for their dedication to nurturing

such talented professionals.

Thank you once again for your continued support and for providing us with such
outstanding talent.

Sincerely,

Sri Bandaru,
Product Delivery Manager

ﬁ::;lg 's[g:(?;kﬂfhmh +91 20 27206319
Pune - 41 102?' Koldm.sogeranned By Scanner GO




